BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS

Regular Meeting of June 19, 1969
Members Present: Gerard L. Daigle, Vice-Chairman & Clerk
James E. Hart
Timothy J. Hannigan

The meeting was called to order at 8 P.M. by Daigle, Vice-Chairman and the regular order of business was dispensed for the present.

Joe Padula from Franklin appeared before the board in regard to land owned by his father, Angelo. The land in question is 42 acres located on Elm and So. Main Streets that is currently zoned agricultural and the owner wishes it changed to residential. He was advised by Daigle to bring a plan of the proposed subdivision before the board.

Regular order of business was resumed. Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read by the secretary on a motion made by Daigle and (2) by Hart.

After inspection of driveways on Standish Road by the board members, it was agreed that Sanford Construction would have to redo the bulk of the driveways before release of bonds could be recommended.

In a talk with Daigle, Marcel Paul requested the release of bonds on Lemire Court. Since the bond was made by Jerry Sacco, a letter will have to be received by Sacco for release. Daigle will inform Sacco to do so.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:15 on a motion made by Hannigan and (2) by Hart.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,

Gerard I. Daigle, Clerk